
 

 

 

TESTIMONY ON HOUSE BILL 2406 

January 24, 2012 

Gregg Burden 

Executive Director, Kansas Commission on Veterans' Affairs 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify regarding HB 2406. The Agency greatly appreciates the 

intent of this bill to provide more support for our military and their families.  The Kansas 

Commission on Veterans' Affairs stands in support of HB 2406.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Gregg Burden 

Executive Director 

Kansas Commission on Veterans' Affairs 

 

 

 

 

 


